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                           The University of New Mexico 
Historic Preservation Committee   

Monthly Meeting 
April 4, 2016 

11:00am 12:15pm 
 
Committee Members Present:  
Audra Bellmore, Chris Grotbeck, Justine Andrews, Patrick Hogan, Franciso Uviña, 
Justine Andrews, Kim Feldman, Steve 
Additional Attendees:   
Taudy Miller, Advisor 
 
 
Item 1: Welcome and Introductions 
Meeting convened at 11:00am.  March meeting minutes approved by proclamation 
with amendment by Patrick Hogan to clarify that the HPC did not take a stance 
either for or against renovation of the fountain in front of the Art Annex. 
 
Item 2: Taudy Miller Update on Capital Projects   
Miller provided updates on the HEB III, Anderson, Farris/CEC, PAIS, Johnson Center, 
Taos Cancer Center, and Taos Health Center.  Miller indicated that there are code 
issues for Farris.  Additionally, the Cancer Center will be opened up with glass and 
daytime lighting.  The Wright sculpture will probably be lost, but there will be an 
effort to relocate it.  The Cancer Center project is first chilled beam project on 
campus and the second in Albuquerque.  Bradbury-Stamm will work on the project 
in June when the labs are vacated for asbestos remediation.  State funds and some 
bonds are being used. 
 
Item 3:  
 
Chris Grotbeck updated HPC on the Anthropology Annex Windows scope and RFP. 
Grotbeck, Hogan and Bellmore will attend a meeting at PPD to review the scope of 
work. A selection committee will be formed to review bids as soon as possible.  
 
Item 4:  
Bellmore updated on the Zimmerman National Register nomination -All documents 
have been submitted. A letter from Library Dean Richard Clement are on their way 
to Santa Fe. It is on the agenda for the June 10, 2016 HPD meeting in Santa Fe.  
 


